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Wrestling Program:   
 

As discussed at the study session, the addition of a Wrestling program has the potential of increasing 
our student numbers by 30-40 students.  There are a number of Community Colleges within Kansas that 
already have wrestling programs in place with a couple of other considering the addition of the sport.  
The addition of a Wrestling program will provide additional options for those High School students 
within our Service area that wish to compete at the next level.   

The financial analysis for the program projects that the program’s revenues will exceed expenditures 
around year 2 (due to startup costs).  

 

 

Recommendation:  The Administration recommends that the Board of Trustees approve Wrestling as an 
additional sport for FY16. 

 


